
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session minutes of May 21, 2014 

Town Hall 

 

David Pitman called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the meeting room at Town Hall. 

Members Marion Stoddart, Carol Coutrier and Adam  Burnett were present.  They were 

joined by Pete and Diane Carson. 

 

 

Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was  

 

VOTED:  to accept the minutes of the May 8, 2014 Groton Greenway meeting. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

I. River Festival 

A.  Fundraising and Marketing 

1.  Russ Murray joined the meeting and reported that $1375. has been raised.   

2. Flyers for the Middle School will go out electronically. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 

 

VOTED: to allocate $100. for printing of flyers for 2 elementary schools. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

3. David will put out another press release as soon as the flyers go out. 

 

B. Food and Activities 

1.  Pete will contact Betsey Reeves re: location of the firefighers’ food wagon. 

2.  Marion suggested that the Newcomers Club have a table and that they may 

volunteer to help with the art program. 

3. Boats to Fitch’s Bridge:  We should know by next meeting if 2 boats will be 

used.  Pete will confirm. 

4. Carol will prepare the boats sign up schedule on clip boards and contact 

Celia regarding volunteers for the Greenway table and loading of the boats.  

David will provide the waivers. 

5. 2 police officers will be needed for the entire day. 

 

Upon a motion by Adam Burnett, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: to allocate $750. for 2 police officers for the River Festival. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

6. David will check on the cost of 50 Morningstar veggie burgers. 



7. There will be a sign up sheet on the Greenway table for volunteers. 

8. Adam shared a design for a Groton Greenway Committee banner. 

9. Carol will provide a stand to hang the banner. 

 

Upon a motion by Adam Burnett, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED:  to adjourn. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

The next Groton Greenway meeting will be held on Wed., May 28, 2014 at Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier, Secretary 

Groton Greenway Committee 

   

 


